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Comments: Having a summer cabin on Seeley Lake for 34 years and spending time in the Seeley Swan valley

for 70 years has been wonderful.  Watching the changes overuse has caused in Seeley and the Swan has not

been pleasant and make me question the plan for Holland Lake Lodge.  The deterioration of the water quality.

and shorelines at Seeley due to overuse is saddening. Thru the years Holland lake has remained virtually

unchanged.  This does not mean that it has had no use.  It has had different use.  Focused not on boating and jet

skis but rather on hiking and non motorized recreation.  Not loaded with campgrounds and summer homes but

pristine water and shorelines.  Updating the facilities so water and sewer and structures are environmentally  safe

and viable makes sense.  Increasing the lodge size and housing capacity is destine to damage this pristine area,

and affect the wildlife.  This plan will bring about the destruction of one of the most beautiful areas in the swan.

 

 

 


